Daily Announcements
Monday, December 3rd
This a reminder to all 7th grade boys' basketball players that today's (Monday) practice will be held from 2:45 to 4 p.m. in Gym D. Mr. Oxman will meet you outside of Gym D.
Don't forget to come to Build Up Club today (Monday) and on Monday, Dec. 17th. New members are always welcome. See Mrs. Salgueiro in Room 277.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first Ski Club meeting will be held tomorrow (Tuesday) in Mrs. Langley’s chorus room at 2:40 PM. If you are interested in attending a ski trip please be sure to attend! If you have any questions please see Miss Viola or Mr. Murphy. Think snow!
Gold Team will have our next meeting Wednesday @ 7:10 am in Gym D. Remember your first camp payment is due on this day as well.
We have received over 1000 donations for our CHOP toy drive! Please keep bringing in items to donate to the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. These donations must be new toys and our deadline is Friday. Thank you for your support Haverford!
Attention winter sport athletes: there will be a mandatory sportsmanship meeting on Friday at the beginning of homeroom in the auditorium. Please check in with your homeroom teacher before coming to the auditorium.
Any 7th grade baseball players looking to keep their skills up over the winter should come to the 3 baseball clinics being held in Gym D. The monthly clinics will be held from 2:45-4:00. The first one will be next Monday, December 10th. Pick up a permission slip outside Mr. Brock's room 11.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. This incentive is good only for the week of December 3rd through December 7th.
Lose jewelry or valuable items? The lost and found is in the basement next to the custodian's office. The basement lost and found closet is open the beginning of 3rd and 6th periods. If you are not available on those two periods, ask at one of the offices to open the door. Lost jewelry, locks or electronics can be reclaimed in the tech office. This ring was found in the courtyard this morning and these glasses were turned in last Friday.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

